
Since 1992, Pinto abalone populations in Washington State 
have declined by more than 80% and are considered on their 
way to extinction.  Efforts are underway to save this iconic and 
ecologically important marine snail.   
 

Abalone are being raised in hatcheries in order to better under-
stand abalone reproduction and produce sufficient numbers of 
abalone to supplement and restore natural populations. 
 

In 2009, 1200 abalone were introduced to reefs in the San Juan 
Islands in the state’s first restoration outplant of pinto abalone.  
In 2011 an additional 2100 animals were outplanted to these 
rocky reefs. 
 

Numerous abalone studies are on-going to understand the best 
methods by which hatchery-raised animals should be out-
planted into the wild.  Additionally, scientists are studying the 
genetics of abalone in Washington State to identify the best 
methods to maintain animal and population health throughout 
the outplanting process. 
 

Visit www.pintoabalone.org for more information. 
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